
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Monmouth County SPCA Pet Pantry Project is helping the 

community animals who where affected by Hurricane Sandy. We 

are helping with Pet food, pet supplies and blankets to keep the 

animals warm.   

 

The following supplies are available: 

• Dry dog and cat food 

• Wet dog and cat food                                                                                 

• Cat litter  and  blankets                                                            

 

• Bowls & treats  

• Grooming Supplies  

• Leashes & Collars 

 

 

Drop off is at the Monmouth County SPCA, 260 Wall St, Eatontown, NJ, 07724 at The Maureen 

O’Brien Cats and Dogs Thrift Store.    

 

 

Pet Pantry Contact: Barbara Pucillo • barbara@monmouthcountyspca.org  • 732-440-1524 


